
 
Fantastic Friday Newsletter 

Friday 30 September 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The weather has certainly changed! The children were chilly on the playground today so will all 
need a coat from Monday. 
 
It has been another happy week in school. EYFS continue to make really good progress with their 
phonics and we really appreciate all the support you are providing at home. 
 
There will be an EYFS Phonics Workshop in the KS1 Hall on Wednesday 5 October. You can 
access the meeting straight after drop off and enjoy a cup of tea or coffee before it begins! 
 
Year 1 and 2 have begun their new art topics this week. Year 1 are learning about Van Gogh and 
his paintings of sunflowers and Year 2 have been colour mixing, ready to paint seascapes. 
 
The rest of the school will begin their art topics next week learning about great artists and 
developing their painting skills.  
 
All Year 5 pupils are thrilled to have received their iPads which they can use to support their 
learning in all subjects across the school day. 
 
Teachers will be sending out details about more after school clubs next week. There will be a 
range of clubs on offer throughout the year, so there will be lots of opportunities for children to 
attend. 
 
We continue to be ambitious and  proud of every child at Middleton and thank you for your 
continued support. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Mrs McGonigle 
Headteacher   
 

Ambitious and Proud 
Reminders 

• Coats – the weather is getting colder! 

• Year 2 Assembly – Friday 7 October at 2.45. Please come to the main entrance from 2.35  

 


